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February 14, 2022

Mr. John Herbst

City Auditor

100 North Andrews Avenue
Fort Lauderdale, FL. 33301-1016

Dear Mr. Herbst,

This letter constitutes an addendum to our original engagement letter dated August 21, 2017
requesting a change order (change order 7).

Previously, the Fort Lauderdale Aquatic Center Renovation (FLAC) project schedule was extended
from October 2020 to July 2021 resulting in nine (9) additional pay application (“PA”) reviews. The
schedule has since been extended twice via FLAC Change Orders #6 and #13 and the City has
requested we perform an additional twelve (12) PA reviews starting with the August 2021 PA. The
proposed fixed amount per PA is as follows:

i

Monthly PA’s: August 2021 to May 2022 | $72,000

*At the end of the project, the City anticipates two additional PA’s related to final retainage release
and final change order for any adjustments for the final Guaranteed Maximum Price. The City will be
billed the Amount/PA noted above for the number of PA’s actually reviewed up to 12 PA’s. Any
additional PA’s beyond the twelve noted above would require another change order.

All the other terms of our original engagement letter will apply to this addendum. This addendum will
become effective as soon as you sign and date the original and copy of this letter and return the signed

copy to us.

Very truly yours,

Cam Riggo § Foppan UL
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